
Baulds Road to Tollymore Road - Bass Highway Safety Issues 

Ms HADDAD question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

How did competent road builders and a competent government allow the Baulds Road 
to Tollymore Road Bass Highway upgrade to be opened, given there are still significant 
safety issues with this segment of the road? This question is from Phil from Flowerdale. 


